
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 29, 2023 

 

 Words can never express my deep heartfelt feelings of appreciation for your cards, emails, phone calls, 
office visits and your expressions of well-wishing at the supermarket… not only now but through my years 
with you.  

 What makes them so touching is that they come from current and retired teachers; those who I have 
always considered our caring, close-knit family.   

 You will remain in my thoughts and heart forever. 

  

    With love and hope for happiness, 

 

      Phil  

 

PS:      OK, Enough 

 

           Please Find:      Two of my Favorite Cartoons - Please Click Here and Here (Can you tell why?)  

                                  For My Fellow Dark Chocolate Lovers – Click Here  

                            Just for a Smile – Click Here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


